
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

EL DORADO COUNTY WATER AGENCY 
RECOMMENDED BUDGET 

FISCAL YEAR 2012-2013 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado County Water Agency will hold a public hearing to 
discuss and adopt the recommended budget for Fiscal Year 2012-2013 (FY 2012-13), on Wednesday, 
June 13, 2012, at 10:00 a.m., in the El Dorado County Water Agency Meeting Room, located at 4110 
Business Drive, Suite B, Shingle Springs, California 95682. 
 
Public review copies of the recommended budget will be available on May 16, 2012 at:  El Dorado 
County Water Agency, 4110 Business Drive, Suite B, Shingle Springs, California, 95682 from Monday 
through Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m., and at www.edcgov.us/Water/index.html.  The public is 
invited to attend and comment or propose revisions to the Board of Directors regarding the recommended 
budget for FY 2012-13.  All proposals for revisions must be submitted in writing to the Clerk of the 
Board before the close of the public hearing.   
  
 
Dated:  May 3, 2012 
 
Dave Eggerton, General Manager  
El Dorado County Water Agency 
 
 
Prepared by: Tami Scowcroft, Deputy Clerk  
  El Dorado County Water Agency 
 


